
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
Year 1 Phonics Screening Test  - Meeting on Thursday 12th March 2020 at 3.15pm 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you may be aware, all Year 1 children will be taking the Phonics Screening test in June. This is 
a statutory test where results are reported to the Government.  
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting so that you can find out a little more about the screening 
and to have a look at some of the screening materials. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Leng 
 
 
Please complete the tear off slip below. 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
 
Name of child …………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
I will/will not be able to attend the meeting regarding the Phonics Screening Test on 12 th March, 
2020 at 3.15pm 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………. 
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